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I only support changes to the Oregon estate tax bills if they are revenue neutral.  I 

don't believe in giving the rich, often by inheritance, extra benefits while he have 

pressing issues with homelessness and other problems.  The rich can "pay it 

forward" through estate taxes to support a stronger Oregon. 


